Apnl 23, 2004

Compiss)on 40 C¢ STLAND STREET. NE AT L AMTS o

Honorable Sam Olens, Chairman
Cobb County Commission

100 Cherokee Street

Maretta, Georzia 30090

RE: Metro River Review
RC-04-02CC, Atlanta County Club

Dear Chairman Olens:

| am writing to let you know that the ARC staff has completed review of the application for a Metro
River Certificate for the project known as RC-04-02CC., 4665 Atlanta Country Club that 1s located

~in the Chattahoochee River Corridor. Our findjng is that the proposed land disturbing activity is

consistent with the Chattahoochee Corridor Plan. No modifications are required.

Please call me, or Haley Fleming (404-463-3311). if vou have any questions concerning the review.

Sincerely.

O\ gvmﬂ:‘&\

Charles Krautler
Director

CK/mhf
C: Mr. David Breaden. PE Cobb County

Mr. Rob Hosack, Cobb County
Mr. Larry Miller, Owner
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